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Comments: My wife and I have a seasonal cabin bordering the National Forest and use it for hiking and kayaking

frequently when we are in KY.  On our last two kayak trips putting in at Poppin' Rock and at Blackwater, we saw

Bald Eagles each time.  The beauty upstream is unmatched and unspoiled marred only by pockets of trash that

we try to bring out each time we get out on the water.  I see there several project areas extending down to the

waterline near Twenty Six and elsewhere which would be an intrusion on the scenic natural beauty of the upper

Licking River.  Please hold project areas behind existing woodland buffer if possible so they are not so much

noticeable from the water.  Thank You!


